
March 7, 2014 - Revised 
Notice of Release of Draft RFP Documents  

 
Thank you for your interest in the 2014 Request For Proposals for Capacity Credits (“2014 
Capacity RFP”).  Please be aware that Entergy Services, Inc. (ESI) has posted drafts of the 2014 
Capacity RFP documents on the website for the 2014 Capacity RFP, 
https://spofossil.entergy.com/ENTRFP/SEND/2014CapacityRFP/Index.htm.  These documents 
are being made available to allow potential bidders and stakeholders the opportunity to review 
and comment.  Comments on the drafts are due by 5:00 p.m. CPT on March 28, 2014.  All 
comments should be submitted by email to the RFP Administrator at esirfp@entergy.com. 
 
March 7th Update:  Please note that ESI has revised the draft Main Body originally posted on 
March 5, 2014 due to an error in the RFP Schedule for the Required Proposal Submission 
time.  The Required Proposal Submission Time for the RFP will be April 29, 2014 – May 2, 
2014  
 

Thank you for your interest in the 2014 Capacity RFP. 
 

 
 


